THIS IS THE SECOND TIME I HAVE CONTACED THE MAYOR WITHOUT A RESPONSE SO A 
RESPONSE WOULD BE APPRECIATED.

JIM TIERNEY
jjls@bigpond.com
 

This is the Mayor's email below
V.Schier@cairns.qld.gov.au
 

 

---- Original Message ----- 

From: "Schier Val" <V.Schier@cairns.qld.gov.au>

To: "JAMES VICTOR TIERNEY" <jjls@bigpond.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 05, 2008 4:47 PM

Subject: RE: 

Dear Mr Tierney

I have received the email detailing the correspondence that you have have both sent and received in relation to your issues with St Vincents and the gym equipment.  It seems that this matter has been unable to be resolved.  From a reading of the material, it is not clear how Council may be able to assist you.  Can you let me know any particular action that you think might be able to be taken.

Kind regards

Val

